
Governing Board Quorum Notice 

 

There may be a quorum of Governing Board Members attending the Arizona School 

Boards Association Law Conference at the JW Marriot in Scottsdale, (5402 East 

Lincoln Drive, Scottsdale, AZ 85253), beginning on Thursday September 8, 2016 

through Saturday September 10, 2016.  

No official business will be conducted by the Governing Board.  

 


